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“DRT wants taxpayer feedback” 
 
(Saipan, MP) – The Division of Revenue and Taxation invites taxpayers to complete a short 
survey on services received this year.   
 
The survey, available via link https://forms.office.com/g/GBQBdNrE8k and finance.gov.mp   
aims to measure the effectiveness and quality of the assistance provided by DRT.    
   
“We want to learn from taxpayers directly how we can improve our services,” adds Daniel 
Alavarez, Director of the Division of Revenue and Taxation.   
  
The survey will take 1-2 minutes to complete and will not record your name unless it is provided 
for further inquiry.  
 
For more information, please contact DRT at (670) 664-1040 or revtaxinfo@dof.gov.mp.  
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